
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Monthly Newsletter 

 

Please join us for our monthly meeting on Monday, February 26! Registration begins at 11:30 a.m. and 

the program begins at noon. The registration table and room WILL NOT be open until 11:30 a.m. at the 
Metropolitan Club.   
 

Our guest speaker will be Trey Grayson.  Trey was the Kentucky Secretary of State from 2004-2011 and a 
candidate in the 2010 Republican Primary for US Senate.  Recently the Washington Post wrote an article about 
Trey (click here to read: https://www.washingtonpost.com/lifestyle/magazine/rand-pauls-campaign-manager-
talks-to-the-establishment-republican-he-ambushed-in-2010/2018/01/02/8b1b54b4-d9f1-11e7-a841-
2066faf731ef_story.html ) and why that 2010 Republican Primary is still politically relevant today.  Come hear 
Trey speak about the article and catch up with him on what he has been doing since his Secretary of State 
days.  Trey is a very interesting and engaging speaker, so be sure to make your reservation and join us at the 
Met Club! 
 

Cost for the meeting is $18.00 and may be paid for with cash or check upon arrival.  Lunch will consist of a 
tossed garden salad with a choice of two dressings, roasted red potatoes, vegetable medley, chef's selection 
of two entrees, warm rolls and butter, mini pastry display, and coffee, tea, or water to drink. 
  

PLEASE R.S.V.P. via e-mail to: membership@kcrwc.org  or call Kim @ 859-240-2142 NO LATER THAN 
Wednesday, February 21st.  REMEMBER THAT CLICKING “GOING” ON FACEBOOK, DOES NOT MEAN THAT YOU HAVE 
AN ACTUAL RESERVATION. ONLY RESERVATIONS EMAILED, OR CALLED IN, ARE ACCEPTED! 

 
If you make a reservation and are unable to attend, you are responsible for the cost of the meal.  A 
reservation MADE is a reservation PAID.  If you cannot attend and don’t let us know by 3:00 P.M. the Friday 
before the meeting, you will be invoiced for the cost of your meal.     
 

PARKING:  Parking is available in the Rivercenter Garage located directly below the Rivercenter Towers & 
the Embassy Suites Hotel. Entrance to the garage is located off of Madison Ave., just north of the 
Rivercenter Blvd intersection (between the Embassy Suites & the Marriott). Once in the garage follow The 
Metropolitan Club signs to the elevator. If you bring your parking stub to the meeting from the Rivercenter 
Garage, it will be validated for you. Parking is covered for the Metropolitan Club meetings in 2018!  
 
Dues are also now due and can be paid at the meeting! A membership form can be found on our website! 
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Invitation (above), and agenda (RIGHT) 

are here for Legislative Day, 

Tuesday, March 6th!  

It will be a fun filled day and we hope you 

can join us!  If you haven’t already done so, 

please RSVP to Sallie & remit your 

payment to Donna Davidson following the 

direction in the info above! 

Our President, Shawn Baker, will need to 

know you will be attending by March 1st so 

that we can plan for carpooling.  Email the 

info requested below to her at 

president@kcrwc.org 

 

3/6/18 LEGISLATIVE DAY 

I am interested in carpooling! 

NAME: _______________________  

 

E-Mail Address: _____________________ 

  

Cell Phone: _____________________  
(for carpool and communication needs in Frankfort) 

 
 

mailto:president@kcrwc.org


 
 

Register now to attend the 4th District Lincoln - Reagan Dinner at the Early Bird price (BEFORE 2/28/18)!  

Scheduled to Attend: Senator Rand Paul & Congressman Thomas Massie, with more to be announced! 

$60.00 per person 
Register online: https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07ef1puvpaccef173c&oseq&c&ch 

If you are paying with a check, please mail to:  

Justin Vanderglas, 100 Ridge Hill Drive, Highland Heights, KY 41076 

 

If you are planning on attending this event and would like to sit with at a KCRWC table (remember to mark 

your online or check payment with a note that you will be sitting at a KCRWC table), please contact     

Marina Logsdon @ 859-760-9722 on or before our monthly meeting on February 26th. 

 

 

 

From Ruth Korzenborn ~  AMERICAN FLAG NOTES -  VI 
Since this year 2018 there will be all county elected officials running for office. We will be in parades and many 

ceremonies. 

• The flag, when carried in a procession or with another flag or flags, should be either on the 

marching right; that is, the flag’s own right or if there is a line of other flags, in front of the 

center of that line.  

• The flag should not be displayed on a float in a parade except from a staff (or as against a wall or in 

a window. 

• The flag should form a distinctive feature of the ceremony of unveiling a statue or monument. But 

it should never be used as the covering for the statue or monument. 

• That no disrespect should be shown to the flag of the United States of America, the flag should be 

dipped to any person or thing. Regimental colors, State flags and organization or institutional flags 

are to be dipped as a mark of honor. 

• The flag should never be carried flat or horizontally, but always aloft and free. 

• During the ceremony of hoisting or lowering the flag or when the flag is passing in a parade or in 

review, all persons present except those in uniform should face the flag and stand at attention with 

the right hand over the heart. Those present in uniform should render the military salute. When 

not in uniform men should remove their hat with their right hand and hold it at the left shoulder, 

the hand being over the heart. Aliens should stand at attention. The salute to the flag in a moving 

column should be rendered at the monument the flag passes. 

• The flag should not be draped over the hood, top, sides, or back of a vehicle or a railroad train or 

boat. When the flag is displayed on a motorcar, the staff shall be fixed firmly to the chassis or 

clamped to the right fender.  
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The publisher reserves the right to edit content submitted and apologizes 
for any errors or omissions. 

We’re on the Web ... 
www.kcrwc.org 

 and click “Like” 

Kenton County Republican Women’s 
Club  

or 
@KCRepubWoman 

on  

SAVE THE DATES— 
More info can be found in this newsletter/in our emails/on our website/on Facebook/on Twitter:  

 

 

 

2/26/18 KCRWC Meeting @ Metropolitan Club- Registration begins at 11:30 a.m. and the program starts at noon. 

The registration table and room WILL NOT be open until 11:30 a.m. at the Metropolitan Club.   

 

3/6/18  KFRW Legislative Day in Frankfort  - details inside 

 

3/12/18  KCRP meeting @ 6pm at 1717 Dixie Highway (Lower Level), Fort Wright, KY 41011 

 

3/17/18  4th District Lincoln-Reagan Dinner @ The Gardens of Park Hills  - details inside 

 

4/21/18 Pancakes, Pickin’ & Politics: A Northern Kentucky Republican Bluegrass Breakfast sponsored by the 

KCRWC & the NKYR’s from 9:00a.m. to 11:30a.m. at the Edgewood Senior Center. Look for more info to 

come! 

 

Candidates – remember to send your event information to us if you would like us to send it out! 
 

TAXES… Just a reminder as you get your tax items collected and ready to process for the year: 

please make sure that you check off the REPUBLICAN box or boxes for the Political Party 

Fund for yourself and spouse (if applicable). Make sure your CPA/accountant knows as well! 

This does NOT in any way increase your tax bill or decrease your refund, but it can help your 

Republican Party.  Thank you for passing this on to family and friends too! 

  

Wear elephant items to each meeting to 

be entered in a drawing for a prize in 

November! 


